
Youth Exchange Report 

 
I find myself currently in limbo with our Youth Exchange for Summer 2021.    I know I'm 
not alone in this feeling, as that's what I hear from the other Directors all over the world.  
  
Our committee was able to get together via Zoom last night, and we've agreed it's best 
to put off the decision to participate, until Mid January for the Summer 2021 season.  
This extra time will give our committee a better look at what is happening with other 
Camps and Exchange Programs around the world.  The committee this year is looking 
very good, with three returning chairpersons from Districts A, F and H.  And welcome 
the addition of Carolynn Dufrense, Dist. D; Leonard Parenteau from Dist. E; Debbie 
Mansell, Dist. G and Sharon Robert, Dist. I.  This still leaves a gap in Districts B & C, 
but hopefully those Governors will be able to fill these positions soon. 
 
We are still selling those Awesome Lion Prints, and accepting donations for our MD 19 
Foundation to provide scholarship funds for those young travelers within our Multiple 
District.  I have said it before, but I'll say it again, this program is a true gem, and goes 
overlooked far too often.   Please call me at 509-697-7966, if you would like more 
information or have any questions. Thanks for all you do in spreading the word about 
this incredible program for the youth in our communities! 

 
In Service, 
Tammy Allan 

WWW.MD19LIONSYOUTHEXCHANGE.ORG 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.md19lionsyouthexchange.org/

